
From: Oxana Lyalina  
Sent: 20 March 2022 11:46 
To: Planning 
Subject: Re application: 2022/0912/T 
 
Hi,  
 
I am writing to provide a comment against the intended works on this tree. 
Not only it is an important part of green ensemble, but also crucial part of the 
local ecosystem as birds are nesting within the crown of that tree. It would be 
much better option to just trim that tree.  
 
Kind regards 
Oxana  
 
Oxana Lyalina 
Flat 1 
41 Lyncroft Gardens 
London NW6 1LB 
 
 


